
State Revolving Fund Project Public Awareness No�ce  

The City of Seagraves recently received financial assistance 
from the Texas Water Development Board (TWDB) and the 
Environmental Protec�on Agency (EPA) to facilitate Drinking 
Water Improvements for the City of Seagraves 

Administering agency: Texas Water Development Board

Funded by the Texas Water Development Fund in conjunction with funds from the EPA WIIN Grant 

We are excited to inform you of a comprehensive upgrade to the water distribution system for the 
City of Seagraves! The project is in progress and is divided up into four phases.

Phase 1 is focused on the elevated storage tank "water tower" north of town. This phase consists of 
replacement of the riser and other repairs and upgrades to the tank as well as removal of lead paint 
and recoating all surfaces of the tank.

Phase 2 is focused on water treatment. During this phase, the existing Ceramic Ultrafiltration System 
that is designed to eliminate Arsenic and Fluoride from ground water is being modified in order to 
operate optimally without the RO Unit that has been idled. Following modifications, a pilot study 
will be completed in order to obtain TCEQ approval to use that system to treat city water. Upon 
completion, the City of Seagraves will have solved a long standing issue with Fluoride and Arsenic 
contamination of our drinking water. 

Phase 3 consists of improvements to the ground storage tanks located at the City Yard. The project 
entails refurbishment and recoating of the 100,000-Gallon storage tank as well as full replacement of 
the 500,000-Gallon storage tank.

Phase 4 consists of improvements to the water distribution system. During this phase, over 7,500 feet 
of water line will be replaced along with the related valves and service lines. Also contained in this 
project are upgrades to the water well meters that will remediate a long standing problem with 
automation of the city water distribution system. Correction of this issue will relieve the city staff of 
the large burden of manual operation of that system.

If you have any questions about any portion of this project or the funding sources, please reach out to 
city staff and we will be happy to discuss these matters with you.




